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From:
Sent: 14 November 2017 11:55
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Extended Local Plan.

Dear Sir, 
I attended  the exhibition in the Sub Rooms and found it very interesting. 
With regard to the area designated for possible small scale development in Oakridge Lynch (where I live) I consider 
this choice very sensible. It would represent in effect an extension of part of the village which contains former Council  
and Housing Association properties. I am not sure of the situation with regard the the land which used to be known as 
The Common. It has been divided up into horse grazing sections. 
There would be concern if this was a precursor to a major development covering all this site. 
 Much will depend on the kind of houses to be erected. Ideally they should be more in keeping with the low height 
Housing Assn buildings and certainly not more £1m 5 bedroom mansions!. 
Yours sincerely 


